
 

 

11th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changes to Year 2 Trip 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to swap the days that the classes are going on the trip to 
Tatton Park. This means that now:   

  
 2RF and half of Class 2KK will now be going on Wednesday 6th February 

 2SH and half of Class 2KK will be going on Friday 8th February 
 
2KK will be split as follows: 

 
Wednesday 6th: Kitty, Khushi, Rosie, Xavier, Pippa, Maham, Jesse, Wilbur, Mattheo, Malaika, 
Isabella, Emily, Siddiqa, Shay and Anna. 

 
Friday 8th: Benjamin, Bobbie, Isobel, Robert, Blake, Alex, Nevaeh, Eshal, Charlotte, Huda, Kari, 
Sara, Fanni, Ayah, Arunraj and Ruby. 

 
 
If you can help out on any of the days, we would really appreciate it. We will need 6 extra adults on 

Wednesday and 5 extra on Friday. Please let the class teachers know or email 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you are able to help out. 
 

Kind regards,  
 
Helen Savage, Natalie Hickman, Kelly King and Richard Farrow 

Year 2 Teachers 
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